
 

 

 

 

Mandate of CIFFA’s Young Logistics Professional Committee  

CIFFA’s Young Logistics Professional Committee aims to promote interest in our industry as an exciting 
career for future generations, by encouraging the development and growth of youth in our industry. The 
committee is set up as regional working groups. These enable participants to enhance their career by 
providing opportunities to support their professional development through exclusive networking and 
educational events, sharing skills, advice, and experience with industry professionals.  

For those interested in joining our regional committees, please send a message to admin@ciffa.com.  
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